

COMMANDING GENERAL Theater Sustainment Command , California

January 24, 2018

Dear The DJ Pros.

Thank you so much for your support of the Theater Sustainment Command's Dining Out on presence really made the evening enjoyable for all attendees, as evidenced by all the people on the dance floor. Thank you for providing music during dinner and for staying late to accommodate those that wanted to continue to dance.

On behalf of the Soldiers, Civilians, and Family of the thank you for your support of the TSC Dining Out.

Sincerely,

Major General, US Army Reserve

The DJ Pros P.O. Box 56826

Absolutely fantastic evening. You roully made it work. That you so mach